11. CERTIFICATION OF WASTE SENT TO KATE VALLEY LANDFILL

The Subcommittee considered a report from Zefanja Potgieter, Resource Planner Solid Waste,
Christchurch City Council, recommending that a co-ordinated approach be supported and developed
for certifying that waste sent to the Kate Valley Landfill complies with the resource consent conditions.

The report referred to the letter received from Transwaste Canterbury Ltd, dated 30 October 2004,
contained within the public excluded section of the agenda and also provided details of the relevant
section of the resource consent for the regional landfill in respect to waste certification. It noted that it
would be desirable to develop a common approach as requested by Transwaste Canterbury Ltd and
suggested that Mr John Buchan of Buddle Findlay, Solicitors, be requested to provide the advice and
suggested pro forma certification for use by all shareholder councils.

The Subcommittee resolved:

1. That the Canterbury Waste Subcommittee confirm that a common approach to complying with
resource consent conditions is supported.

2. That Mr John Buchan of Buddle Findlay be requested to provide the required advice.
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